







        July 22nd, 2013
Dear Parents, 


I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and welcome you to another exciting school year.  My name is Devon Darone and I am the resource teacher at Jacobson for grades 4-6.  I had many of your children last year and am so happy to watch them grow again this school year.

I graduated from Arizona State University in 2001 with a degree in Special Education.  This is my sixth year teaching resource at Jacobson.  Before joining the Jacobson family, I spent 6 years teaching 7th grade resource in Tempe.  Teaching is my passion and I couldn’t imagine doing anything else.

As your child’s resource teacher I will be supporting their regular education teachers in the areas of reading, writing, and math.  I also will be working with some students on developing organizational and behavior strategies to be successful in the general education classroom.  My curriculum is based on the Common Core standards and aligned to meet each IEP goal.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  My phone number at Jacobson is (480) 883-4151 or I can be reached by e-mail at darone.devon@cusd80.com.
Thank you and I look forward to the upcoming year!









Sincerely,









Devon Darone








       Resource Teacher
